
 

   Curious about the 4th Degree  

Knights of Columbus? 

 

Want to learn what it is,  

what we do, and why it is important? 

 

All 3rd Degree Knights and their 

wives are invited to an  

INFORMATION NIGHT  

to be held at the  

George Brent Council home on  

Saturday, August 23rd at 6:30pm. 

 

Please RSVP to Joe Arseneault at: 

Arseneault_joe@msn.com 

if you plan on attending. 


